

Service is Our Nature

500 SE Fourth Street • Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

# SAFETY REPORT October 2022 Commission Meeting

#### **Safety Topic Last Month**

Dave Lundberg of MMUA was here on September 22 to conduct Confined Space Entry for field employees. He also conducted a mock OSHA inspection of the facilities and pointed out a few housekeeping items that staff is currently addressing.

#### **Safety Topic This Month**

Dave Lundberg of MMUA will be here in October to conduct Traffic Control training with field employees.

#### **Accidents Reported last Month by Department**

Administration: None Electric: None

Business Services: None Water-Wastewater: None

## **Cumulative Accidents for 2022**

Recordable Accidents	0
Lost Time Days 2022	0
Restricted Days 2022	0
First Aid Only (not recordable)	1

Total FROI 1

### **Recordable Accident 5-year History**

	2018	2019	2020	2021	2022
ADMIN	0	0	0	0	0
BUS SVCS	1	4	0	0	0
ELEC	1	1	0	0	0
W-WW	3	5	3	1	0
TOTAL	<u></u>	10	3	1	0

Phone: 218-326-7024 • Fax: 218-326-7499 • www.grpuc.org